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19 September 2019

Tim Benseman
fvi-request-11248-0269e5db@requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Tim

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your email of 17 September 2019 in which you requested:

“Why is there a Human Skull on 1080 poison warning signs? And why does it say
DO NOT EAT ANIMALS FROM THIS AREA? on signs at access points to millions of

hectares of PUBLIC LAND? Please provide the excerpts from and names of studies
that were used to develop these policies and sign contents.”

I am transferring your request under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982,
to WorkSafe New Zealand as the information to which it relates is more closely
connected with that Department’s functions.

Yours sincerely,

AL

Lucy Alcock
Director Government Services



